
Dear CPN Client,

I hope this email finds you doing well, during what continues to be a tumultuous time for
Higher Education.

As promised in our August communications, we have an important update today about your
EVERFI Foundry platform, Campus Prevention Network (CPN) courses, and planned
upgrade to our Vector Learning Management System (LMS).

Please watch this short video message from Holly Rider-Milkovich, Vice-President of
Vector Solutions' Campus Prevention Network Impact Team, who outlines our plan.

Here are a few of the many reasons you can be confident - and even excited -about
your upgraded technology and transition process to our Vector LMS:

1. We're keeping our course efficacy and data-driven outcomes and core platform
functionality you love and rely upon.

2. A fully staffed and dedicated CPN Client Upgrade Team who will partner with you
to ensure your success.

3. We're sharing information and providing advance notice about your upgrade and
timeline so you can plan accordingly. Our goal is for clients to complete their
upgrade by 12/31/22.

4. We're building helpful and easy to understand resources to make your upgrade
and communication to your campus smooth and simple, including a new CPN
Client Upgrade Resource Center to make it convenient for you to see information
related to the upgrade process in one place.
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5. Our Vector LMS offers exciting features and tools that you'll have access to,
including elective learning, repeated training plan options, and administrator
reports, that will make you a hero on campus.

You'll find more helpful information and FAQs in our CPN Client Upgrade Resource
Center. Please be sure to visit this resource at your earliest convenience and bookmark it
for easy access.

We understand that any change is hard, but please be assured that we are in this process
with you, as your partner. We have a well thought out, measured upgrade plan and a
talented team that is ready to serve you and ensure your success!

The next step in the process is that our Upgrade Team will contact you in January
with documentation for your IT Team and additional information about next year’s
upgrade process.

Thank you again for being our client and partner. All the best to you and your team.

Sincerely,
Christopher W. Sheppard
Senior Vice President, Campus Prevention Network
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